
TOWN OF WALTHAM, VERMONT
 WWW.WALTHAMVT.ORG

Notice is hereby given to the residents of Waltham that at the January 8, 2024 
Selectboard Meeting, Per 24 VSA §§ 1972, the board will be voting on a Speed 
Limit Change for all roads of the Town, found in Article Four of the Waltham 
Traffic Ordinance and shall read:

No person shall operate or drive a motor vehicle upon any of the 
roads of the town, at any time, at a rate of speed greater than 35 
miles per hour, unless otherwise posted.

Signs indicating the speed limit shall be posted conspicuously within the highway 
limits at the point where such speeds become effective under this ordinance and 
as provided for by law. 

The meeting will be held at the Town Offices at 7:00pm and is open to the public. 
For more information contact the Town Clerk by phone at 802-877-3641 or by email 
at clerkwalthamvt@gmail.com.


